
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

June 1, 2018 

 

To:  All customers using OTX-ACC-RTR-32-LD and OTX-ACC-RTR-CLP-MD retractor reels 

 

Re:  End of life notice 

 

Dear customer, 

 

Linx Technologies is announcing the end-of-life of the OTX-ACC-RTR-32-LD and OTX-ACC-RTR-CLP-MD retractor 

reels.  We will work closely existing customers to address any issues.  Please contact Linx if you have questions, 

concerns or would like more information. 

  

 



 

End of Life Notice for OTX-ACC-RTR-32-LD and OTX-ACC-RTR-CLP-MD 

Retractor Reels 
PCN #: LEOL-180601-1 OTX-ACC-RTR-tt-tt 

Publish Date: June 1, 2018 

Type of Change 
End of life 

Products Affected 
OTX-ACC-RTR-32-LD and OTX-ACC-RTR-CLP-MD 

Description of Change 
End of life notice for the above-mentioned retractor reels. 

Reason for Change 
End-of-life 

Effect of Change 
Production on the above noted products will cease. 

Anticipated Last Ship Date 
N/A 

Qualification Data 
N/A 

Last Time Buy Date 
No formal last time buy date is established 


